Utah Territory
Office of Superintendent of Indian Affairs
Great Salt Lake City
Nov. 24, 1851
Sir
I beg leave to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of Sept.  18, 1851, accompanying an "Office copy of the Laws, Regulations, &c.  of the Indian Bureau       1850" for the use of the Superintendent's office, by Mail arrived this day.
and remain Sir
                                                                    Respectfully
Your obedt. Serv't.

Hon: Luke lea
Commissioner of Indian Affairs
Washington
D. C.
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